From: Neil, Joan 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2009 5:45 PM
To: Secretariat for Administration and Finance 
Subject: RE: Death of Pamela Mumuni
The OAS Office staff in Jamaica is greatly saddened to learn of the passing of Pamela Mumuni. She was indeed a wonderful colleague and friend and we shall always remember her as a great colleague, we convey to her family sincerest condolences and to the Procurement Division of the OAS.

May she rest in peace.

Sincerely, Joan C. Neil and the Staff of the OAS\JAMAICA

